
 

Memorandum 19-098 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  AUGUST 7, 2019 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR HOMER CITY COUNCIL TO VETO KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH APPROVAL 
OF THE VACATION OF A 10 FT. WIDE DRAINAGE EASEMENT ON LOT 24-A, AA MATTOX 
PEGGI’S ADDITION (PLAT HM 99-64); WITHIN SECTION 17, TOWNSHIP 6 SOUTH, RANGE 
13 WEST, SEWARD MERIDIAN, ALASKA, WITHIN THE KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH KPB 
FILE 2019-048V.    

 

Robert Molloy, counsel for Echo Trading, has submitted a request of the City Council to veto 
the Kenai Peninsula Borough Approval of the vacation of a 10 foot wide drainage easement 
on Lot 24-A, AA Mattox Peggi’s Addition.   

This request has prompted discussion with City Attorney Wells and Sean Kelley, Deputy 
Borough Attorney and as a result the Borough will be sending the vacation approval to the 
City of Homer for a 30 day veto review in time for the August 26th meeting.  

Included with this memo is a letter from Attorney Wells to Mr. Molloy.   

Attorney Goldsmith, an Associate of Attorney Wells, will be providing an informational memo 
that will be included in the supplemental packet for this meeting. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: Informational only. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


